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Please join us in praying the Rosary in the Holy Spirit Chapel Sunday at 10:00a.m.
                         Welcome and Thank you Father Eric Andrews, CSP, President of Paulist Fathers
On behalf of Father Ruben and the St. Paul community, we thank Father  Eric Andrews, CSP for celebrating this weekends Masses.  We are indebted to those willing to serve our community during  Father’s illness. 
Welcome to Horseshoe Bay Father Andrews, CSP
                                       
A statement from Joe S. Vásquez, Bishop of Austin
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The Samaritan Grief Support Group

The Samaritans will meet Wednesday, August 14th at Russo's Restaurant at 11:30 a.m.  The Samaritans meet every 2nd Wednesday of the month. Please call Georgina Christy, 830.693.8001, if you have questions.

The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, August 15, 2019

The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary is a holy day of obligation.  We will have a vigil Mass at   5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, August 14th, and an 8:00 a.m. Mass on Thursday, August 15th, Msgr. Elmer Holtman presiding.  
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Memorial Service for KK Rice

A memorial service for KK Rice, long time parishioner of St. Paul’s and one of the original founders of WWICS as well as a member of the Paulist Associates, will be held on Friday, August 16, 2019  at 10:30 a.m. at St. Paul’s with a reception following in the Finn Family Life Center.  KK died on April 29, 2019 after a long but courageous battle with cancer.  

Next Weekend -Mission Appeal

August 17th and 18th, Fr. Joseph Nisari, a missionary from Pakistan, will be making a mission appeal for

“ Missionacios of Hope”.
Paulist Associates

If you are interested in becoming a Paulist Associate, we invite you to join us for an introduction meeting on September 7th at 9:00 a.m. in the church sacristy.  Contact Francie Dix  at 830-220-2474, email  fdix@tstar.net or Frank Trogus, 830-596-3414, ftrogus@gmail.com if you have any questions or need additional information.  You are welcome to check on line at http://www.paulist.org/ministry/associates/
Fourth Annual Catholic Women’s Conference

Fourth Annual Catholic Women’s Conference “Created for Love”.  Saturday, September 7, 8:30 a.m. at St William Parish in Round Rock.   $55 General Admission.  www.austindiocese.org/womens-conference.
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During this year when we celebrate the 200th birthday of Servant of God, Isaac Hecker, founder of the Paulists, we are honoring his memory in many ways.  The Bicentennial Year theme for August is The Holy Spirit and the World: the Renewal of the Age.  As a young man, Hecker had briefly gravitated to politics as the agent of societal renewal. The mature Hecker, however, came to envision a social renewal in which individuals - converted to Catholicism as the answer to their deepest human aspirations - would thus be individually open to the promptings of the Holy Spirit and to the fullest appropriation of the Holy Spirit’s gifts in all aspects of their lives. 
Basic Teachings of the Catholic Faith Series
The Diocese of Austin, in partnership with Holy Trinity Parish in Llano, will be offering The Basic Teachings of the Catholic Faith on Saturdays from 9:30 to 3:30, following the schedule below.  You can participate in the entire five class series for a cost of $50, OR take only the classes you’re most interested in for a charge of $10 each; payable in advance or at the door.  To enroll, please complete a registration form (available in our church office or at  https://www.austindioese.org/classes); mailing the completed form to the address listed on it.  You will also need to bring your bible to the class.  If you have any questions, please contact Janet Pedersen @ 325.247.2060.
· “Sacred Scripture”  on September 21

· “The Creed” on October 19

· “Liturgy and Sacraments” on November 16

· “Christian Morality” on January 18

· “Prayer and Spirituality” on February 15

Caring Bridge

A detailed account of Father Ruben’s Cancer journey is on the website  www.caringbridge.org.  If you would like to follow, please send an email to the office and you will be invited.  “ On Thursday, August 8, I received my eighth infusion of twelve.  I am working on being stronger physically to counter a pervading lethargy that has been present throughout my illness.  I still need to be careful because I am susceptible to colds and other illnesses because of my low white blood count.

This coming week I will begin celebrating Wednesday evening mass on a regular basis.  I am happy to see that the attendance at daily mass has remained consistent while I have been out.  In the next couple of months, I hope to transition back to my regular schedule as before my illness”  

Let us continue to pray for one another,   Father Ruben 

Gift Cards

HEB and Bayside Cards are available after all masses this weekend.  Remember you can use gift card for merchandise and/or gas at any HEB.  Various denominations of the cards will be available.  The cards do expire after one year.

Weekday Masses for August

During the month of August, we will have only weekend priests helping with Masses. Fr. Ruben will begin taking regular Wednesday evening Masses but not Thursday or Friday morning Masses.  

* Women’s ACT retreat September 19 – 22 at Eagles Wings
                              Thank you for your generous contributions totaling $8,550.00      
Weekday Mass Schedule

	Aug.10
	5:30 p.m.
	Virginia Shields +
	Aug.17
	5:30 p.m.
	Bill Shields +

	Aug.11
	8:30 a.m.
	Rev. Albert Brindamour +
	Aug.17
	8:30 a.m.
	For the Parish

	Aug.11
	10:30 a.m.
	Rosemary Girten +
	Aug.18
	10:30 a.m.
	Rosemary Girten +

	Aug.14
	5:30 p.m.
	Rosemary Girten +
	Aug.21
	5:30 p.m.
	Tanya Raba +

	Aug.15
	8:00 a.m. 
	Ron Mikkelson +
	Aug.22
	8:00 a.m. 
	No Mass

	Aug. 16
	8:00 a.m. 
	No Mass
	Aug.23
	8:00 a.m. 
	No Mass


       




Liturgical Ministers

August 10,   5:30 p.m.  
Lectors – Marilyn Ruiz, Mike Brittain  
         EM –Jim Jamail, Jeanette Matzinger, Kathy Jamail
Ushers –Butch Nery, Patsy Wiley                     Sacristan and Altar Server- Ted Shetka
August 11,    8:30 a.m.
Lectors – Diana Virdell, Jackie Scott
  E.M. – Francie Dix, Valorie Becker, Jane Marino
Ushers – Bill Steffek, Dick Heilman       
  Sacristan and Altar Server – Duane Young
August11,   10:30 a.m. 
Lectors – Sally Stemac, Penny Breedlove
  E.M. –Grace Gless, Patty Gosselin, Paul Gosselin
Ushers – Ed Stemac, Jack Gless                        Sacristan and Altar Server –Lois Girten
Happy Birthday
Parishioners celebrating birthdays this week:  Homer Ahr and Trudi Leddy, August 10; Gary Silver, August 13;Judith Andrews and Trina Sauber, August 14; and Steven Willis, August 16.  
Happy birthday and God’s blessings to you!
Happy Anniversary
Happy Anniversary to Barb and Denny Fuller , celebrating their 47th on August 11, to Mary Kay and Howard Otto celebrating their 52nd on August 12, to Bob and Christine Nicknish celebrating their 28th on August 12, to Tamara and Jared Johnson, celebrating their 20th on August13, to Janet and R.L. Northrup, celebrating their 61st on August 16, and to Jeanette and Frank Matzinger, celebrating their 50th on August 16.  May God bless this marriage now and always.
 Prayer Request

Please pray for: Anita Fey, Alice Courtney, Sara Freeman, Dale Breedlove, Stephen Thompson, Steven Patrick Kopenitz, Trisha Belota, Father Ruben Patino CSP, Shelby Spangler, Joe Gillespie, Ann Kirkland, Patrick Binagia, Martha Burt, Tammy Whitman, Bert Rogers, Jr., Rene Pfiffner, Johnny and Marcus Perez Families, Ginny Rhodes, GiGi Fischer, Don Reed, Emily Fenlon, Althea Rowan, Vicki Bouressa, Theresa Ross, Jeff Snyder, John Snyder, Greg Snyder, Janice Garvic, Marian Averyt, Bob Averyt, Edward Sacre, Jody Jamail, Laurie Shadrick, Cas Caspersen, Father Scott Mikkelson, Ed Peres, Mary Alice Clark,Tom Eurton and Doreen Drinkard.
Please pray for those in our Armed Services

Staff Sgt. Josh Zabierek
           

            Matthew Anderson, USN                    Tiffanie Beotchner
Army Spc. Warren Andrews 
  


SFC Erick DeAlba
    

Lt. Christopher Carr

Sgt. Corey K. Bradford 
  


Staff Sgt. Adam Long


SFC Mary McLean

Captain Sean Zarsky, USAF 
  


1st Lt. Hannah Zarsky, USAF            Ethan Cook
Lt. Thomas Readel D.D.S.USN              

 Col. Maria Bochat 


Sgt, James Balestrini  
Captain Eric Barton                  


Captain Heather Barton         

 LCDR Darby Gray

Michael Cook   




Jeremiah Caspersen, US Army

           St. Paul the Apostle Parish
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657

                                     MASSES

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m.

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.  Thursday & Friday at 8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m.

ADORATION

First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by Benediction

Pastor:  Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.  email: rmpatino@aol.com
Paulist Fathers: Website: www.paulist.org

Parish Business Administrators: Sandy Gracia/Penny Breedlove
Phone:  830-598-8342   

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com
Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org
PASTORAL COUNCIL

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470

Finance Council  –  Mark Bentley – 2810460-5380
Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com
Music – Mary Williams  325-388-9120 jrmmwms655@gmail.com

Children’s Faith Formation -  Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063

Maintenance -   Homer Ahr   830-598-2991

Finn Family Life Center -   Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423
The Samaritans…reaching out:  Georgina Christy  830-693-8001 gely@nctv.com                        

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364
Communications – Pat Schoch 830-220-2201

Benevolence  –Jackie Scott - jacalynscott@mac.com, Diana Virdell- mdvirdell@yahoo.com

Adult Faith Formation – Lowell Crable -   lowellcrable@gmail.com

Development – Ed Wenzel  214-263-4424  :  edwardwenzel@hotmail.com

Dear Brothers and Sisters of the Diocese of Austin,


Last weekend brought more senseless acts of violence in our nation against God’s generous love.  In the face of these tragedies, I offer my continued prayers for the families and loved ones of those who were killed and injured in these violent attacks.  I also ask you to join me in praying for the end of all violence, especially against innocent people.  May God bring healing to those suffering today in El Paso, as well as Dayton, Ohio, and all who suffer from such violent attacks.  May we all work to end violence in our communities.   


Prayerfully, 


Joe S. Vásquez, Bishop of Austin 








Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time


Sunday, August 11, 2019
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St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299








Birthday Bicentennial


   200 years, Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers


 December 18, 1819 – December 18, 2019








A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers


“In looking back on this lapse of time, I find no step to regret, and those of importance in their bearing on my life seem to me now providential. I cannot do better than trust to that guidance which has brought me thus far, to be its agent. This is my daily, hourly, and only study; to surrender myself more completely to the guidance of God. This is my sole exercise in all that I do and suffer. God’s will makes all actions equally great, all results of the same importance. Whether we live or whether we die, we are the Lord’s. Let us be united in doing His will, and in letting it be done in us!” (From an August 1864 Letter)


If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe something miraculous has happened, please phone Father Paul Robichaud, CSP, 


at 212-265-3209 x350 and tell him your story.








